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Sinhala and Tamil New Year 

Celebrations 
The Sinhala and Tamil New Year assembly 

was held on 2nd April 2025 in the Junior 
playground. This was a very colorful event 

filled with singing and dancing. 
Children were dressed in their traditional 

outfits and enjoyed many traditional 

games. 



Swimming 
 

 

The Inter-House Swimming Meet, held on 26th March 2025, was an exciting 

and exhilarating event that provided our talented swimmers with the perfect 

opportunity to showcase their skills. We are proud to announce that the meet 

saw an impressive achievement—14 new records were set, highlighting the 

exceptional talent and dedication of our students. 

Best performance 

1. Aavya Amarasinghe- Best performance Girls 

2. Ben Ahangama- Best performance boys 



CIS Students Shine at 

Spelling Bee  

Competition! 

 

Our talented students recently participated in the Spelling Bee competition 
organised by Lyceum International School. They showcased their impressive 
spelling skills, confidence and determination while competing against students 
from various schools. It was a fantastic opportunity for them to challenge 

themselves and gain valuable experience. We are proud of their dedication and 
effort in representing our school! 



 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

On the 20th and 21st of March 2025, 

Colombo International School proudly 

presented an adaptation of ‘Fame: The 

Musical’, bringing the energy, passion 

and dreams of the High School of 

Performing Arts to life on stage. 



 



 

 



The Grade 3 class trip was an unforgettable journey into the world of book 

production at Printexcel in Athurugiriya. The students watched in amazement 

as giant rolls of paper transformed into neatly bound exercise books, 

witnessing the fascinating process behind the pages they use every day. The 

rhythmic hum of machines and the sight of freshly printed books made for an 

exciting experience! 

After the tour, the students enjoyed delicious snacks in a serene setting. 

Laughter and excitement filled the air as they reflected on their day of 

discovery. It was a great combination of fun and learning, making it a trip 

they’ll never forget! 



 



 

 



TRIP TO THE MUSEUM 

 

 

 

Year 4 
 
 

 
The Year 4 students visited the National 

Museum of Sri Lanka, learning about 

the country’s rich history and culture. 

Then, we explored the Natural History 

Museum, amazed by the diverse 

wildlife. To top it off, we enjoyed a tasty 

snack, complete with a surprise ice 

cream treat! 



 



 

 



 

Our Year 5 students recently enjoyed an unforgettable 

class trip before the end of term! Their adventure 

began at the turtle hatchery, where they learned about 

sea turtle conservation and even got to see baby 

turtles up close. The excitement continued with a 

delightful snack and the children relaxed, sharing 

their favourite moments of the day. It was a wonderful 

experience filled with learning, laughter and lasting 

memories! 



 

 



 

Diyasaru Park: 

A Wild and Wonderful Field Trip! 
 

At the end of Term 2, our Grade 6 students swapped their classrooms for the great outdoors 

with an exciting educational field trip to Diyasaru Park, Thalawathugoda. 

The Wetlands Day adventure began with an introduction to the park by the fantastic 

coordinators from the Wild Kids of the Wildlife and Nature Protection Society. They 

shared fascinating insights about the wetland and how it is home to many different 

animals, migratory birds and marshy plants. The coordinators were incredibly 

knowledgeable and were keen to share their expertise with the children. 

 



 

 

Armed with notebooks and a keen eye, students 

were given the task of recording their own field 

notes as they explored this amazing 

conservation area, recording the flora and fauna 

they observed such as wetland birds, butterflies, 

dragonflies, amphibians, and reptiles. 
 

 

Near the end of their walk through the wetlands, students had the opportunity to 

go up the bird-watching tower, which offered breathtaking panoramic views of the 

wetlands. Students scanned the skies and marshes below, hoping to catch a 

glimpse of soaring birds and secretive creatures. 
 



A wildlife-themed team quiz finished off the 

wetland adventure and the students did amazingly 

well at recalling the information that had been 

given to them during the morning session. Each 

child also received a certificate of participation to 

celebrate their efforts. 
 

 

Finally, a well-deserved break was in order with refreshing drinks and lunch. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class 6C Class 6I 

 

Class 6S 



 
 
 

 
This urban wetland adventure was a truly unforgettable experience for both 

students and teachers! The engaging guided tour of the wetland as well as the 

interactive activities enhanced students’ understanding of wetland ecosystems and 

their importance in the modern world. 
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